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CNG/W19-09-01 

October 11, 2019 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Do Not Re-Docket -UG-190773  
Cascade Natural Gas PGA and TTA Substitute Filing 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade or “Company”) filed revised tariffs to pass on rate 
adjustments designed to reflect the cost of gas in the Company’s current gas supply portfolio on 
September 13, 2019, that is docketed as UG-190773. The Company now files for submission in 
the same docket, changes to two tariff sheets; each substitution is identified below. 

First Revision Sheet No. 590 
Substitute Thirty-Ninth Revision Sheet No. 595   

The enclosed revision being made on Sheet No. 595 is to transfer the proposed rates to Sheet No. 
590 and to zero out the rates appearing on Sheet No. 595.  For better clarification on Sheet No. 
590, the temporary rate increase is proposed to be in place for a three-year amortization.  No 
changes in rates has been made since the original filing. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (509) 734-4593. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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Attachments 

 
UG-190773, CNGC PGA Trf Sheet 590, 10-11-2019.pdf 
UG-190773, CNGC PGA Redlined Trf Sheet 590, 10-11-2019.pdf 
UG-190773, CNGC PGA Trf Sheet 595, 10-11-2019.pdf 
UG-190773, CNGC PGA Redlined Trf Sheet 595, 10-11-2019.pdf 


